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TAHOE CHAMBER 
When Tahoe means business. 

We urge members of the TRPA Governing Board to approve the Agency staff recommendation 

and to take the actions required, based on the staff summary and the evidence in the record: 

1) A motion to approve the required findings as contained in Attachment A of the staff report,

including a finding of no significant effect; and

2) A motion to approve the proposed project subject to the draft permit (Attachment B of the
staff report).

Thank you for this opportunity to support the Tahoe South Events Center as the Governing 
Board considers final approval. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lyndsay Bryant, Board Chair 

Bob Anderson, Chair-Elect 

On behalf of the Tahoe Chamber Board of Directors 




